
 

 

Minutes, USI Retirees Coordinating Council 
 

March 10, 2015 
 

1:15 p.m., Foundation Office 
 

Attendance:  Yvonne Floyd, Michael Whipple, John Deem, Jeanne Barnett, Ginger Ramsden, 
Jim Bandoli, Nancy Johnson, and Sherrianne Standley 
 
Call to



 

 

employees.  Further consideration will be made and the awards will be discussed again at the 
next Council meeting. 
 
 We will continue to seek a response from the administration on adding a retiree to the 
Universityôs Annual Insurance renewal committee.  So far, there has been no response from 
Human Resources or the Business Office.  With the resignation of Mark Rozewski, the duties 
will be shared by Mary Hupfer and Steve Bridges.   
 
New Business: 
 
 The next meeting of the USI Retirees Coordinating Council is May 12, 2015, at 1:15 p.m. 
in the Foundation Office. 
 
 Other dates  
 Annual Retirees Reception at the University Home - July 30, 2015 
 USI Retirees Annual Meeting - November 5, 2015, at 3:00 p.m. in Kleymeyer Hall. 
 USI Foundation Boardôs Retirees as Honored Guest Luncheon - November 12, 2015 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jeanne K. Barnett, Secretary 
 
Minutes Approved May 12, 2015 
 


